
TKT Engineering Inc. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
News Release 

 
April 5, 2004 

 
 

Thin Kerf Technologies is back in business. 
 
Bruce Lehmann, P.Eng, Ph.D. is pleased to announce that he has restarted the business of Thin 
Kerf Technologies as of April 5, 2004.  The company name will be TKT Engineering Inc, but 
will use the well established brand name of Thin Kerf Technologies on its products.   
 
Bruce will be leaving Cal Saw Canada at the end of March 2004, where he was Manager of 
Technology and Product Development.  His experience in a saw shop has greatly increased his 
knowledge of the saw filing trade and expanded his understanding of the needs of sawmills.  The 
experience adds to Bruce’s background in saw research at the University of British Columbia 
and at Forintek Canada Corp. 
 
TKT Engineering will focus on providing useful tools, consulting services, training and software 
to make sawmills and secondary woodworking plants more productive and efficient.  Most of the 
consulting is expected to be related to machine alignment and optimizing saw design.  The 
products are specialized tools and instruments for accurate machine alignment, emphasizing ease 
of use and quick measurements. 
 
The company web site, www.thinkerf.com has been updated with on-line calculators for saw 
feeds and speeds.  The popular Filers’ Forum, a discussion board for all aspects of sawing 
technology, has been updated to make it easier to use and find information.  Many of Bruce’s 
research papers and presentations can be downloaded from the site, as well. 
 
TKT will have a booth at the BC Annual Sawfiler’s Convention in Kelowna, BC on April 29-
May1, 2004.   Expect to see the new products as well as the established Thin Kerf Technologies 
products. 
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